Minister for Children and Early Years

Adam Ingram MSP

T: 0845 774 1741 E: scottish.ministers@scotland.gsi.gov.uk



Mr David Whelan

Your ref: Our ref: 3rd March 2008

Dear Mr Whelan

I am writing to thank you on behalf of the Scottish Government for your time and contribution towards the In Care and Institutional Abuse Survivors Sub Group.

The sub group has clearly demonstrated the commitment of its members to achieve progress for in-care and institutional abuse by successfully presenting the strategy paper to the National Strategy for Survivors of Childhood Sexual Abuse on Friday 29th February 2008.

I am looking forward to the appointment of an appropriate organisation taking forward this important role of delivering a Scotland-wide information, support and advocacy service to all adult survivors, their partners and families.

ADAM INGRAM





